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By Email 

Date : 19 September 2023 

Our Ref. : PPCL/PLG/10123/L003 

Town Planning Board Secretariat, 

Town Planning Board, 

15/F, North Point Government Offices, 

333 Java Road, North Point, 

Hong Kong 

Attention: The Secretary of the Town Planning Board 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Section 16 Application for Proposed Columbarium at Wun Chuen Sin Kwoon,  

Lots 11 S.A ss.1 S.A (Part) and 11 S.B (Part) in D.D. 77, Ping Che, Fanling, New Territories 

Planning Application No. A/NE-TKL/738 

Request for Deferment 

We refer to the departmental comments received from the Environmental Protection Department provided 

via Sha Tin, Tai Po and North District Planning Office of Planning Department with respect to the captioned 

application.  

To allow sufficient time for us to prepare a Further Information to respond to departmental comments, the 

Applicant would like to request a deferment of the decision by the Town Planning Board for a period of two 

months.  

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact our Miss Natalie Wong at . 

Yours faithfully, 

For and on behalf of 

PlanPlus Consultancy Limited 

________________________ 

Kennith Chan 

Managing Director 

c.c. Ms. Sheren LEE (TP/N3), Mr. Markie AU (TPG/N1) – by email

The Applicant – by email
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